----Original Message-----

From: sandra winchester < webform-noreply@saintjohn.ca>

Sent: Monday, July 14, 2025 5:01 PM

To: Common Clerk < commonclerk@saintjohn.ca> Subject: Webform submission from: Contact

[External Email Alert] **Please note that this message is from an external sender. If it appears to be sent from a Saint John employee, please forward the email to spamsample@saintjohn.ca or contact the IT Service Desk.**

Submitted values are:

Department:

City Council & Records (3092)

Full Name:

sandra winchester

Email Address:

Phone Number:

Address:

Message:

recently came down Somerset St and crossed the causeway and was appalled at the site in the little park. It is a dump! Why are people allowed to squat wherever they like and make such a mess? Our city is looking like the city dump everywhere you look and I am disgusted by the attitude of City Council. We have to pay taxes and abide by city rules, but it appears there are no rules for them. GET THAT MESS CLEANED UP AND GET THEM OUT OF THERE. They have no respect for the people trying to keep a nice city. Move them to a wooded area and monitor the sites.